
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

April 14, 2023 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration  

Registration for kindergarten is open! Register your rising kindergarteners early, so you can 
participate in our upcoming activities for fully enrolled future Comets in May and July! Please help us 

spread the word. Share with your friends and neighbors! 
https://parentportal.cobbk12.org/OnlineReg/Login/PreLogin.aspx 

 

Fall Comet Clubs  

We will have Comet Clubs again this fall for all kindergarten through 5th grade students! Look for 
more detailed information in May.  

 
Egg Drop 

April 15 from 10am-4pm at Sprayberry Football Field! Check out the flyer for more information.  

 

Volunteers Needed 

Help up at Spring Campus Clean up on April 22 and on May 5 to help in classrooms for Staff 
Appreciation Lunch. See the links and fliers for more information. 
 

Closed Campus 

Keheley is closed campus during and after school hours of 7:00am until 6:00pm, Monday through 
Friday. This is in compliance with Cobb Co. Ord. Sec 88027.(c) and 86-28.(a).  Our students are 

outside often, and the presences of unknown community members makes them uncomfortable. 
Their safety and security are our number one concern. Thank you for understanding. 

 
 

Reminders 
April 22 – PTA Campus Clean Up 

April 28 – Comet Fest 

 
 

 

 

Did you Know… 
You can follow us on Instagram? 

Follow @keheleyes for updates throughout 
the week! 

https://parentportal.cobbk12.org/OnlineReg/Login/PreLogin.aspx


 

 

 

 

Feel Good Friday 

 

Ms. Jessica Pelski, Third Grade Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


